
Data handling information regarding the nkfih.gov.hu Newsletter service

Pursuant to Article 20 of the Act CXII of 2011 on the right of informative self-determination and the freedom of information
(hereinafter referred to as the Info Act), the National Research, Development and Innovation Office (hereinafter referred to
as the NRDI Office) renders information to all entities subscribing or having subscribed to the Newsletter service at
http://nkfih.gov.hu/newsletter-registration, as follows.

1. Legal basis and purpose of data handling

 

1.1 Pursuant to Article 5 (1) a) of the Info Act, the newsletter service of the NRDI Office is disseminated upon the
consent of the addressee, with due observance of the provisions set forth by Article 14 of the Act CVIII of 2001 on
certain issues of electronic commercial activity and services related to digital society, as well as Article 6 of the Act
XLVIII of 2008 on fundamental conditions and respective limits of commercial advertising activity.

 1.2 The purpose of data handling is to disseminate electronic newsletters to clients, and provide up-to-date
information and news on the NRDI Office.

    

2. Authorised staff to handle data

 2.1 The newsletter service is supplied by the staff members of the Communications Department, Presidential
Secretariat, NRDI Office.

    

3. Scope of data handled

 3.1 E-mail address communicated upon subscription to the newsletter and date of subscription.

    

4. Duration of data handling

 4.1 Upon the request of the addressee data shall be deleted immediately, or within 30 days if a subscription is not
confirmed.

    

5. Rights and legal remedy of the addressee

 
5.1 The addressee may request his/her personal data to be deleted by clicking on the dedicated link included in the

footnote of the newsletter, or sending an e-mail to kommunikacio@nkfih.gov.hu, or via mail forwarded to the NRDI
Office, Kéthly Anna tér 1, H-1077 Budapest, Hungary.

 5.2 Upon the violation of the addressee’s rights he/she may

  a) address the NRDI Office’s person in charge for data protection (dr. Eszter Regős, Legal and Administration
Department, eszter.regos@nkfih.gov.hu; +36-1-896-3729);

  b) file lawsuit (Municipal Court of Law, Markó u. 27, H-1055 Budapest);

  c) initiate an inquest by the National Authority of Data Protection and Freedom of Information (Szilágyi Erzsébet
fasor 22/C, H-1125 Budapest, ugyfelszolgalat@naih.hu).
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